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Community Sporting and Recreation
Facilities Fund (CSRFF) - Newdegate
Bowling Club Green Reconstruction and
Resurfacing Project
Heritage Council of WA Community
Heritage Grants Program - AIM Hospital
Museum Project (Stage 1)
Department of Communities Community
Gardens Grants Program
Youth Week WA 2025

It’s hard to believe that we are heading into
Christmas already, with this being our last
newsletter for 2024. 

We finished off the year with a bang, co-
hosting the Harvest Festival with Lake
Grace Community Resource Centre, and
celebrating the official opening of the All
Abilities Playground.

Despite the hot weather, the community
turned out in large numbers, and from the
feedback we’ve received, the All Abilities
Playground location was a huge hit,
especially for families with young children.

The playground is certainly something to be
proud of, with so many community members
involved in the project over the past decade.
Seeing it come to fruition under the watchful
eye of Craig Elefsen, Manager of
Infrastructure Services, has been a highlight
for us all this year.

Angie Roe Photography, photographer for
Pathways to Wave Rock and Roe Tourism
has captured some beautiful images of the
Harvest Festival and All Abilities
Playground, which we will share with you
over the coming weeks. You will see a
snippet of these on the front page of this
newsletter.

The Shire and Lake Grace CRC are seeking
feedback on the Harvest Festival, which can
be provided by scanning the below QR code
and completing a short survey. The results
will be used to shape future community
events and your input and ideas are greatly
encouraged.

As we head off for a short break, our
attention is already turning to 2025, with
some exciting projects  in the pipeline. We
have recently been awarded a number of
grants to assist with these projects,
including:

We look forward to sharing more about
these projects in the New Year, but for now,
the Shire of Lake Grace would like to wish
you all a safe and happy Christmas and all
the best for 2025!

Community Development & Events

Aimee Turnbull, Community Economic Development Officer
Email: cedo@lakegrace.wa.gov.au
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A copy of this notice can be found on our website:
https://www.lakegrace.wa.gov.au/publicnotices/approval-of-local-planning-scheme-no4-amendment-no-
6/86

https://www.lakegrace.wa.gov.au/publicnotices/notice-of-public-advertisement-of-planning-proposal-proposed-new-grain-handling-facility-outside-newdegate-townsite/87
https://www.lakegrace.wa.gov.au/publicnotices/notice-of-public-advertisement-of-planning-proposal-proposed-new-grain-handling-facility-outside-newdegate-townsite/87


Shire of Lake Grace
Telephone: 08 9890 2500 (8.00am–5.00pm) | Email: shire@lakegrace.wa.gov.au
Administration Building, 1 Bishop Street, Lake Grace (8.30am–4.00pm Monday to Friday)
Postal Address: PO Box 50, Lake Grace, WA 6353
Website: www.lakegrace.wa.gov.au

Newdegate Lake Grace

Tuesday 24 December 
               07 January

Tuesday 31 December 
               14 January
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Driving Assessor

Library Services

Lake Grace Swimming Pool

Department of Transport

Town Planning & Building

Tuesday to Sunday: 12 noon - 6.00pm
MONDAY - CLOSED (except for early morning)
Early Morning Swimming:
Monday, Wednesday, Friday 5.30am - 7.00am

All licensing payments can be made in
person at the Shire of Lake Grace
Administration Building: 

Monday to Friday 8:30am to 4:00pm

Lake Grace holds one assessment day on
the first Friday of each month. 
Bookings are essential for all Practical
Driver’s Licence Assessments as there is a
wait list. Please contact the Shire office for
bookings. For more information go to:
www.transport.wa.gov.au 

COMMUNITY INFORMATION

Lake Grace Community Library 
School Place 
T: 08 9865 1185
E: lakegracelibrary@hotmail.com
Newdegate Public Library 
Collier Street
T: 08 9871 1791
E: admin@newdegatecrc.com.au
Lake King Library
Newdegate/Ravensthorpe Road
T: 08 9874 4147
E: lklib@lakegrace.wa.gov.au

Please contact the Shire of Lake Grace for
all Town Planning and Building Surveying
enquiries. 
Email: shire@lakegrace.wa.gov.au 

Environmental Health

Waste Facilities

Lake Grace
           Monday & Wednesday 9am - 2pm 
           Saturday & Sunday 9am - 4pm
Newdegate
           Wednesday 9am - 1pm
           Saturday 9am - 1pm
Lake King and Varley
           Open every day

Please contact the Shire of Lake Grace
for all Environmental Health enquiries. 
Email: shire@lakegrace.wa.gov.au.

Recycling Services
Household waste is collected each
Tuesday in Lake Grace, Newdegate, Lake
King & Varley.
Recycling is a fortnightly service,
alternating between Lake Grace and
Newdegate:Please allow a minimum of 30 minutes prior to closing

to enable completion of transactions.

We process the majority of transactions
including: renewals, transfers, number
plate orders, boat registration renewals
and new licence applications. 


